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First name: Matt

Last name: Peterson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: FW: WWW Mail: New fees for wilderness areas

 

 

 

 

Matt Peterson 

Recreation Program Manager

Forest Service 

Willamette National Forest

p: 541-225-6421 

c: 541-735-1223 

matt.peterson@usda.gov

3106 Pierce Parkway, Suite D

Springfield, OR 97477

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=www.fs.usda.gov%2Fwillamette&amp;amp;data=02%7C01%

7C%7Cd5bcfc285d7745e8d36a08d769fd9fa2%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C6370

94410335795906&amp;amp;sdata=yi2X%2BsI4E6s58SDSeXh5Y0pqjJd3KqVhLPJpr5o9tt4%3D&amp;amp;reser

ved=0 

 

Caring for the land and serving people

 

 

 

 

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Knap, Scott - FS On Behalf Of FS-r6 willamette wwweb frontdesk

Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 10:48 AM

To: Peterson, Matt B -FS <matt.peterson@usda.gov>

Subject: FW: WWW Mail: New fees for wilderness areas

 

 

 

 

Scott Knap 

Visitor Services Information Assistant

Forest Service 

Springfield Interagency Office

p: 541-225-6300 

scott.knap@usda.gov

3106 Pierce Parkway

Springfield, OR 97477

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=www.fs.fed.us&amp;amp;data=02%7C01%7C%7Cd5bcfc285

d7745e8d36a08d769fd9fa2%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C637094410335795906&

amp;amp;sdata=%2FKolegEGuQAxE5nKJHB9uElTUR65FQETzoZJHI2i5d0%3D&amp;amp;reserved=0 

 



Caring for the land and serving people

 

 

 

-----Original Message-----

From: guitarpiano76@comcast.net <guitarpiano76@comcast.net> 

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 4:32 PM

To: FS-r6 willamette wwweb frontdesk <SM.FS.mf@usda.gov>

Subject: WWW Mail: New fees for wilderness areas

 

I want to voice my opposition to the new fees being proposed for camping in the Mt. Washington, Mt. Jefferson

and Three Sisters Wilderness areas. I know some of these areas can be crowded, but charging people who can

little afford it will not solve the problem. It would be better to add more wilderness areas and expand trails to

disperse the crowds over a greater area. Having permits at trailheads can give an idea of the usage at particular

locations and closing camping in areas that are having overuse issues can help with management. Please don't

find ways to limit wilderness experiences for those of us on fixed incomes. Thank you. Scott Spearman, Eugene,

Oregon

 

 


